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The Northeastern Catholic District School Board would like to welcome our 

students, their families, and all of our staff back to school.  The 2019-2020 school year is 

starting on Wednesday, September 4th for our students.    

The upcoming year will provide all members of the NCDSB community with a wide 

range of learning experiences and opportunities.  Our learning spaces are welcoming and 

inclusive, and our learners have access to modern resources to support their overall 

development.  Our staff is highly committed and dedicated to Catholic Education, and 

work collaboratively with all of our partners to ensure that our students experience high-

quality, Catholic Education.  The NCDSB is committed to responsible stewardship of our 

God-given gifts, building and sustaining innovative programs and services, and nurturing 

a culture of learning by investing in ourselves and each other.  

  

Tricia Stefanic Weltz, Director of Education, commented “This is always an exciting 

time of year for our students and staff.  As another school year begins, we look forward 

to living out our mission of learning together, striving for excellence, and always being in 

service to God and each other.  By living out these things by our words and actions, we 

are truly achieving our vision of faithful and thoughtful learners, working together to 

transform the world.”  

 

It is not too late to register your child for school at your neighbourhood Catholic 

School.  Please visit us online at www.ncdsb.on.ca to register your child today or stop by 

and visit one of our Catholic Schools. 

Catholic Education Makes the Difference! 
 

For more information, please contact: Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 

http://www.ncdsb.on.ca/
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